
From: filizalggthHgigman
To: Ergggriglg Qrinngll; Jghn fiaglgr
Subject: Fw: Conference Report "Assessing the Security Implicationsof Genome Editing Technology"
Date: Thursday, March 08, 2018 11:53:32 AM

Apropos of our earlier exchange,

The email below has a link to a report from a meeting that I participated in as speaker and
discussion group moderator. It would be a good document to post either as a pdf or as a link

to the VW Foundation.

Liz

From: Volkswagenstiftung<events@vo|kswagenstiftung.de>
Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 7:40 AM

To: ElizabethHeitman

Subject: Conference Report "Assessing the Security Implicationsof Genome Editing Technology"

Dear Professor Heitman,
Thank you once again for your participation in the meeting on "Assessing the Security
Implicationsof Genome Editing Technology" held in Herrenhausen, Germany, last October.
We are pleased to inform you that the report of the meeting is now availableon the Volkswagen
Foundation website at:

w.v I sw n i n

imp|ieati_ons~of-genome-editino-technpiegx
Yours sincerely
The Organising team from Volkswagen Foundation
Volkswagenstiftung
Kastanienallee35
30519 Hannover
Germany

  


